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  Date: June 24, 2024  

To 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
1ST Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip: 506390 
 

To 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department, Exchange Plaza, 
5th floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400 051 
Scrip: HEUBACHIND 
 
 

 
Subject: Clarification on Significant Price Movement 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We refer to the email from NSE dated June 24, 2024, received at 6:30 PM, which includes a letter with 
Ref no.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/14399, seeking clarification regarding the significant price movement 
of our security across exchanges. 
 
We would like to inform you that our Company has consistently and timely communicated to the 
Exchanges all events, information, and updates that could impact the operation and performance of the 
Company. This includes all price-sensitive information as required under Regulation 30 and other 
applicable regulations of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, as amended from time to time. 
 
The Company has not withheld any material information or events which, in our opinion, would impact 
the movement in the price of our securities. Should there be any information or event that requires 
disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we will make the necessary disclosures in accordance with regulatory requirements. 
 
The Company is committed to making timely disclosures, upholding good governance practices, and 
protecting investor interests. 
 
We request you to accept this letter as our official clarification to your inquiry and acknowledge receipt. 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Heubach Colorants India Limited 
 
 
 
Amee Joshi  
Company Secretary  
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